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GROUPE CONCERTO INC.
1770 RUE CUNARD 
LAVAL, QUEBEC 

H7S 2B2

LIQUID MICROBIOCIDE
FOR COOLING TOWER WATER

This product used to control algae, bacteria and fungi in
recirculating water cooling towers.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE
Prior to the use of this product in cooling towers, the system
should be cleaned to remove algae growth, slime and other
deposits.  Then make an initial slug addition of 500 to 1,000 mls
per 10,000 litres of water in the system.  Repeat initial dosage
until control is evident.  Make subsequent slug additions of 150
to 1,000 mls per 10,000 litres of water every 2 to 5 days.  The
frequency of addition depends upon the relative amount of bleed
off while the quantity per addition depends upon on the potential
severity of microbiological fouling.  Slug additions should
preferably be made in the sump of the tower.

PRECAUTION



KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN
Harmful if swallowed.  Avoid breathing vapors.  Avoid contact
with skin, eyes or clothing.

FIRST AID:
If swallowed promptly ingest doses of powdered charcoal or a
large quantity of milk, egg whites, gelatin solution, gruel,
flour or, if these are not available, drink large quantities of
water.  Then induce vomiting.  Avoid alcohol.  Keep patient warm. 
Get IMMEDIATE MEDICAL ATTENTION.  If splashed in eyes, flush
thoroughly with cool water for 15-30 minutes.  For skin contact
wash thoroughly with soap and cool water.  In case of continued
eye or skin irritation get medical attention.  Keep container
CLOSED when not in use.

ENVIRONMENTAL HAZARDS:
This product is toxic to fish.  Keep out of lakes, streams or
ponds.  Do not contaminate water, food, or feed by storage or
disposal.  Pesticide, spray mixture or rinsate that cannot be
used or chemically reprocessed should be disposed of in an
approved land fill.  Do not reuse empty container.  Destroy when
empty.

NOTICE TO USER:

This control product is to be used only in accordance with the
directions on this label.  It is an offence under the Pest
Control Products Act to use a control product under unsafe
conditions.

NOTICE TO BUYER:

Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on the
label and subject thereto.  The buyer assumes the risk to persons
or property arising from the use or handling of this product and
accepts the product on that condition.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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